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CENTRALIZED VISION TO BEGIN MONITORING VIDEO SURVEILLANCE CAMERAS AT ARIZONA MEDICAL MARIJUANA FACILITY NEXT WEEK Real-Time Video Monitoring Company Provides Affordable Options for State-Required Medical Marijuana Facility Security Plans 
(PHOENIX) — Centralized Vision announced today they have signed a contract with Giving Tree Wellness Center to provide pro-active protection of property and assets by using remote-camera monitoring with real-time response options at the medical marijuana dispensary’s locations in North Phoenix and Mesa. The North Phoenix dispensary will begin being monitored when it opens on May 6, followed by the Mesa location when it opens for business later this summer. 
Centralized Vision will monitor numerous video surveillance cameras on the interior and exterior of Giving Tree Wellness Center’s two locations, as well as provide one-way audio response to ensure the facility is not vandalized, burglarized or targeted by criminals. The video monitoring service company will also provide Giving Tree its Scout Ahead service, which allows dispensary employees to talk with around-the-clock techs at Centralized Vision’s Phoenix headquarters while being watched on video surveillance to ensure their route from the facility to their car is free from harm. If necessary, Centralized Vision has long-standing relationships with a contracted security patrol company and local police departments to dispatch police officers. 
According to the Arizona Department of Health Services’ rules for distribution and use of medical marijuana, every dispensary is required to have security equipment to deter unauthorized entrance to limited access areas, exterior lighting and video surveillance cameras. The State of Arizona also requires each facility to develop a security plan equipped with policies and procedures in place for the use of the security equipment to prevent unauthorized access to medical marijuana at the facility. 
“Over the past six months, we have targeted medical marijuana facilities to provide real-time video managed services for because the State of Arizona requires each dispensary to comply with specific security requirements, including mandatory use of video surveillance cameras,” said Centralized Vision Founder and President Tom Vigilante, Jr. “I believe medical marijuana dispensaries will be a new industry we will be able to lend our expertise to in the near future because we can help each proprietor with cost-effective solutions while developing their state-mandated security plan.” 
Centralized Vision has seen a spike in growth because of the opportunities it provides to monitor closed-circuit cameras in real time, act as a crime deterrent because of posted signs surrounding its clients’ properties and the ability with one-way audio speakers to warn would-be criminals they are being watched. Video technicians monitoring properties from a centralized Phoenix-based location 24 hours a day have been successful in capturing and arresting trespassers, graffiti taggers and thieves as well as reporting other crimes or threats. Centralized Vision, which currently monitors more than 100 clients within the Phoenix metro area and also has operations in Denver and Las Vegas, provides real-time visual monitoring of various businesses, such as auto dealerships, retail centers, recycling facilities, schools, office buildings and warehouse distribution centers. 
“Keeping an Eye on what Matters Most”
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